
TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  Neil Jensen, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:   City Attorney Attendance  
 
MEETING DATE: March 21, 2023 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
It was discussed at the last City Council meeting to get an opinion from our City Attorney about 
the attendance of the City Attorney at all City Council meetings.  The attached is the 
recommendation from Campbell Knutson when they gave their opinion in 2017.  Since this was 
discussed previously, I felt this opinion would be accepted and to not spend more money on 
another opinion.   
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
For discussion purposes.  








